
I urge you to reschedule the February 11th hearing on HB2001; or schedule an 
additional opportunity for public comment. 

 

Due to weather conditions across the state, it may not be possible for many concerned 
members of the public to appear to testify. 

A responsible legislature would surely want to provide ample opportunity to hear public 
input on such an extreme measure with sweeping, statewide consequences. 

 

Respectfully, 

Pamela Miller 

Eugene, Or. 

 

 


